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                                        April Club President’s Message  

Dear Society, 

April is here, spring - The season of new beginnings. Spring is a fantastic time at the club as we begin  

all of our outdoor events and bocce leagues. The weather is warmer and like the society that we are… 

we gather. The club is energized by laughter and music, and each night allows us to catch up and 

reconnect with old friends, while meeting new ones. Our club is an absolute gem in the Valley. 

 

April is a fantastic reminder of all that the club has to offer. The beauty of the grounds, the festivity  

of nightly bocce matches, the excitement of watching a ball game with friends or enjoying a glass of 

wine over a magnificent dinner. 

 

April is a great time to be reminded that this is your club, this is a very special place. Enjoy the club, 

show her off to friends and family and do what you can to see that we take care of her. 

As they say, the best is yet to come. 

 

See you in the kitchen or on the courts, the best time of year is here. 

Chris Cody 

      

In Memorial 

Colleen Szabo-Payne 

Daughter of Society member Hema DeSilva and Ladies Auxiliary member Paula 

DeSilva, Colleen passed away unexpectedly.  A memorial mass will be held at the 

Church of St. Ann in June. 

Kathleen Lawson 

Mother of Society member Mike Trujillo and mother-in-law of Ladies Auxiliary 

member Kathy Trujillo, Kathleen passed away on March 10 in her home in 

California. 

Patrick Doyle 

Brother of Ladies Auxiliary member Mary Clare Doyle, Patrick passed away 

suddenly on March 16. 
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April Ladies Auxiliary President’s Message 

Happy spring ladies, 

We will soon be hearing the sound of bocce balls being thrown, which means spring is right 

around the corner. Let the outside activities begin!  If you were fortunate enough to attend the St. 

Patrick’s Days party, you know a good time was had by all. Great food and music. 

On April 21, we are having a NASCAR party in the lounge at 2pm after the Chicken Parm 

Luncheon upstairs. This is a women’s fundraiser so consider attending or contributing in some 

way. There will be raffle prizes and betting so come enjoy.  Hope to see some of you there. 

Ciao -  

Donna Dodge 

 

              APRIL BIRTHDAYS!      

       

Patric Delcioppo Chuck Almori Luigi Rotondo Thomas Rubino 

Marc Bouchard Mark Cavallari Scott Salisbury Michael Salvatore 

Thomas Coates Nick Cody Jason Snyder Mike Symes 

Michael Corkhum Brian Farrell James Traficante Alvaro Zappalorti 

Warren Ferry Peter French   

John Grella Dan Groundwater   

Tom Hinman David Jadovich Cora Bates Rosanna Cinquegrana 

Michael Marchese Brian McDermott Irene Gentile Kathy Glastetter 

Salvatore Motta Gene Muller Elizabeth Havican Karen Herbert 

David Pena Joe Petrone Marnie Luby Jill Seymour 

Gregory Ranaldi Rick Reid Malek Siama Jean Silverio 

    

    

    

 

Lounge Hours PTS Page Turners 

Mon/Tue/Thu 6PM 

Wed       5:45PM 

Fri        7PM 

Sat        closed 

Sun       1-7PM 

Watch for E-blasts for schedule changes 

 

The Page Turners will welcome author Michael 

Falco to our April 17 meeting. We will have a 

light dinner as well. The meeting will start at 

4:30PM. All are invited. Please do notify me if 

you are coming. 

Contact Marie Simanski 

at mariesimanski@gmail.com. 

 

 

Scopa Winners ! 

The first ever Scopa League has completed play and the winners have 

been crowned! 

 
Please congratulate Frank Lupis and Walter Scuppe when you see them 

around the club.  Congrats gentlemen, very well played! 

We look forward to seeing new and old faces in the fall. 

mailto:mariesimanski@gmail.com
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PTS Members Meetings    Apr 05        7:00 PM  

Men’s Bocce Starts!!    Apr 09        6:00 PM 

Sunday Dinner Series – Chicken Parm  Apr 21            1:00 PM  

NASCAR party – lounge   April 21       2:00 PM 

Ladies Bocce Starts!!    Apr 22        6:00 PM 

Comedy Night – scholarship fundraiser  Apr 27        6:00 PM 

PTS Members Meetings    May 03        7:00 PM 

Cinco d’ Derby     May 04        3:00 PM 

Sunday Dinner Series    May 19      12:00 PM  

PTS Members Meetings                June 07        7:00 PM 

Scholarship Brunch                June 09      11:30 PM 

  

      

          

  

 

Upcoming Events 

!!! PTS Scholarship Time !!! 

Men’s Scholarships  

Available for Post High School Education 

Scholarship awards are $2,000 
Information and application forms are available 

online at the 

Prince Thomas of Savoy Website   

https://www.ptsavoy.com 

Applications must be received by 

April 30, 2024 

 

For additional information contact 

Joe Grella 

(860-651-4735) grellaassoc@comcast.net 

 

     

 

	 	 	 	

Women’s Auxiliary Scholarships 

Available for high school seniors entering 

college and for current college students. 

Scholarship awards are $1,500 
Information and application forms are available 

online at the Prince Thomas of Savoy Website 

(www.ptsavoy.com), under 

Applications/Scholarships. 

 

Applications must be received by 

April 30, 2024 

 
 

For additional information contact  

Faye Kantz 

 (401-575-6799) Fayekantz@hotmail.com 

Please call or email for mailing instructions. 

 

	 	

http://www.ptsavoy.com/
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Memorial Donations:  Making a memorial donation is a fitting way to remember a special person while helping to support others.  Every year the PTS Men’s 

Scholarship and PTS Women’s Auxiliary Scholarship receive many such donations enabling us to support students pursuing post high school education.  Checks 

should be made out to Prince Thomas of Savoy, Inc., designating either the Men’s or Women’s scholarship fund as the recipient.  For those that prefer, donations 

can be shared equally between the two scholarships by simply designating PTS Scholarships.  Please note that donations are not tax deductible.   

Cheer Committee:        Men – Craig Sabadosa – 860-855-7745   Auxiliary – Rose Ann McBride – 516-965-3296 

Bereavement:               Marie Peluso H 860 673-4427 (C) 860-729-5355  or  Lynn Pellegrini 860-675-9560 (C) 860-989-7590  

Hall Rental:                    Mike Sinacori  Phone 860 651-5412 or Email msinacori@att.net 

 

Hall Usage Members Only Info 

 

Contact Mike Sinacori for reservations 

 

Main Hall (Upstairs) 5–Hour Rental 

With Kitchen Donation $325   Includes $25 deposit 

Pavilion (add on only) Donation $  50  

Bartender Donation $100  

   

Lounge (Downstairs) 5-Hour Rental 

With Kitchen Donation $225 Includes $25 deposit 

Pavilion (add on only) Donation $  50  

Bartender Donation $100  
 

Newsletter Staff 

Send your announcement, special 

occasions, articles of interest, or pictures to  

Bev LaMonica at bev.everman@gmail.com 

 

Submit ads to Bev LaMonica 

Bev.everman@gmail.com 
 

Submissions must be received by the 15th of 

each month. 

 

Editor Bev LaMonica  

  

Website Lisa Cody 

  

 

PTS Board 

President Chris Cody 

Vice President Mike Sinacori 

Membership Brian Farrell 

Treasurer               Wally Crumb 

Recording Secretary Craig Sabadosa 

Auxiliary Board 

President Donna Dodge 

Vice President Nancy Zacchera 

Membership Mattia Brose 

Secretary Bev LaMonica 

Treasurer Katie Villa 

 

Cheer Committees 

Men’s Club Craig Sabadosa 

Auxiliary Rose Ann McBride 
 

 

Congrats to Church of Saint Ann 

Parishioners and club members 

Kenneth and Rosanne McBride as 

they celebrate 50 Years of marriage! 

They renewed their vows in the 

presence of family and friends at the 

PTS Sunday Family Dinner on March 

24. Society member and Pastor of St 

Ann, Father Al Fontana led the 

prayers. 

mailto:Bev.everman@gmail.com

